Harriers Banbury
Academy

an Aspirafions Academy

22nd October 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

This is Jeddeed and Amelie the Junior Principals of your child's school. We also have 4 other
Junior Vice Principals; Isobel, Lilly, Georgiafay and Callum!

We have come up with a few ideas to enhance the school. Mr Pearson has stated that it’s not just
his school to make all of the decisions in, as it is also the childrens! That is why we have had
permission to put these plans (which we are working on) into place:

1. E.E.S! Our Junior Principals plan. It stands for Eco Equality Safety! This represents all 6
Junior or Junior Vice Principals plans merged together. This will be our mission!

2. Football, your child may like football! We are going to help promote safe and healthier football.
So we are going to carry on with football days, 1 year group playing on the field per day. So that
it's safer for everyone. Also Mr Pearson’s football club on Fridays helps our plan.

We will be launching Harriers Parliament, as part of next term’s Leadership & Responsibility
condition for learning, where every child will have a say. We will come up with many more plans
and ideas and will also change things around the school such as ECO, EQUALITY, SAFETY
posters and much more!

Thank you,

Yours sincerely,
Amelie and Jeddeed
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